
 

 

 
Hopi Tribe Pandemic Recovery Committee Announcement  

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Submitted by Georgia Lomawaima, HTPRC Project Coordinator 
 
Kykotsmovi, AZ – UPDATE as of August 6, 2025 
  
The Hopi Tribe Pandemic Recovery Committee announces a second round of visits throughout Hopi 
Villages for the Homeowner Assistance Fund (HAF) on Home Repair & Rehabilitation. Flyer attached with 
scheduled dates.  
 
Our Staff will be set up at the Village Community Buildings providing assistance, starting August 18 through 
September 9. We would like to remind the Online Portal is also available for your convenience on the Hopi 
Tribe website at:  
www.hopi.nsn.us/HopiTribePandemicRecoveryCommittee/HomeownerAssistanceFund(HAF)webpage.  
 
The application deadline is September 30, 2025.  
 
Applications received are in review and a response letter will be provided to all applicants.  The 
Committee is currently working on soliciting Request for Proposals (RFP) for a General Contractor to 
complete construction on the Homes. Construction will begin first quarter in year 2026.   
 
Below is a list of all criteria that will need to be met, to determine eligibility:  
 

o Experienced a financial hardship after January 21, 2020  
o Applicant must be an enrolled member of The Hopi Tribe or a non-member 

head of household with Hopi Tribe member spouses, significant others, or 
Hopi Tribe member children 

o Income eligibility (income table can be provided)  
o Homeowners must reside on Hopi land 
o Proof of Homeownership 
o Home must be primary residence for homeowner 

 
 
Please feel free to contact our office at (928) 734-3397, 734-3398 or 734-3399 or email at 
HAFSupport@hopi.nsn.us for more information or questions.  
 
Thank you 
 
 


